
From: Paul Elm 
Date: 20/02/2019 15:08 (GMT+00:00)
To: Jill Bastow <j.bastow@northyorkmoors.org.uk>
Cc: Paul Dean 
Subject: Sycamore Cottage, Ampleforth: NYM/2018/0730/FL

Dear Jill

Please find attached:

1. A copy of a sketch of the western aspect of the buildings at Sycamore Cottage, viewed
from The Gables. This shows various buildings, the approximate height of the stone
boundary wall between the properties and the proposed lowered yard level at Sycamore
Cottage.

2. A photograph provided by Mr and Mrs Allistone on which my client has annotated the
approximate details of the building. This shows that the arrowed details supplied by the
neighbours are misplaced.

Hopefully this information will allay your concerns about the effect the proposed
development might have on The Gables.

Should you have any further query, please do get in touch.

Best wishes

Paul Elm
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